
 
 

 

44-50 Broad St, Sarina 4737. PO Box 65, Sarina 4737 

Phone: (07) 49 64 88 88    

Email: principal@sarinass.eq.edu.au 

 

Be Safe. Be Responsible. Be Respectful. Be a Learner. 

 

27th July 2023 

 

Dear parents, carers and guardians,  

It has been brought to my attention that over the course of a number of weeks, students have been 

swapping/selling football cards and Pokémon cards.  I would like your assistance in working with the me to put a 

stop to this.  After investigating this I have found that this is happening during, before and after school.  

I have reminded students those cards of any sort are not allowed at school, for the pure fact that arguments 

trigger when students lose cards, cards are stolen or the selling/swapping of cards has gone wrongly.  

 On a similar concern, students have been receiving soft drinks, Prime drinks and energy drinks from students to 

complete a “dare”. Soft drinks, energy drinks of any sort are banned at this school, as is chewing gum. Can I ask 

you work with me, in ensuring your child/children are not bringing these drinks or chewing gum to school. 

Students who have been providing these rewards for “dares” will be issued consequences.      

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact me at the school. 

 

Warm regards 

Emelie  

 

 

Emelie Adams  

Principal  


